

June 3, 2010

Dear Colleagues,

We are pleased to invite you to the next meeting of the Liaison Committee. The meeting will take place on June 8 at 17:00-19:00 (light refreshments at 16:30), Mishkenot Sha'ananim in Jerusalem and will focus on the report of the Middle East Study Committee http://www.pcusa.org/middleeastpeace/ commissioned by the Presbyterian Church and submitted for deliberation by the Church's General Assembly in July. The Liaison Committee meeting will be addressed live by video conference by Mr. Gary J. Green, an elder of the Presbyterian Church and a member of the steering committee of Presbyterians for Peace in the Middle East http://www.pfmep.org/cms/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=87&Itemid=70 – an ad hoc group of church pastors and elders who have been the principle group calling for the rejection of the report for its biased attitude towards Israel http://www.pfmep.org/docs/Petition.pdf.

Please confirm your participation in the meeting to the Ecumenical Fraternity or to the B'nai B'rith World Center.

Sincerely,

Rev. Petra Heldt, Director Ecumenical Theological Research Fraternity in Israel

Alan Schneider, Director B'nai B'rith World Center